
Tree Warden report for Tisbury Parish Council APM 2021 

Applications: 

Applications for tree works in the Tisbury conservation area were processed, 

advice given where necessary and approved. 

Oddford Brook: The Parish Council gave a grant to the Tisbury Natural History 

Society (TNHS) for the work done to clear overgrown laurel etc alongside the 

brook. 

Parish Meadow: The trees in the hedge line behind the copse at the bottom of 

the meadow have been trimmed back to allow light into the growing copse 

and this was paid for by the Parish Council. 

The Parish Council also paid the TNHS for ragwort pulling in the meadow. 

Community Orchard. 

Fruit trees were re-located from the SK8 park site and several have since died 

and will be replaced by the Parish Council. 

A hedge has been planted between the SK8 park and the orchard by volunteers 

and ‘whips’ donated; sadly, some of the bamboo supports have been removed. 

Nb Would a beekeeper like to put beehives in the orchard? 

The Avenue:   

Two dead young Beech trees in the Avenue have ben replaced with disease 

resistant Elms by a public-spirited local resident – thank you! 

 


